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T2-99189

From:
SMG4 GPRS / TSG-CN-WG3


To:
SMG AAE, SMG3/SMG4/SMG12 Ad Hoc on itemised billing
Attached: TDoc T2-99198
Topic: Reply to LS from SMG AAE (Applications and Automatic Execution Workshop)

TSG-CN-WG3 thanks SMG AAE for its liaison, originally numbered PE99-010 which it via SMG4 GPRS. SMG4 GPRS felt that it would be inappropriate to respond to the liaison due to the fact that was in the final stages of handing off this part of its work to TSG-CN-WG3.

TSG-CN-WG3 noted with concern the comments in reference to section 2 (traceability) of the liaison statement in the SMG4 GPRS meeting report.

Concern was expressed that the request involved looking into layers above the GPRS system. There is no provision for application type tagging within the IETF domain. There is also no provision in the GPRS layers for carrying this tagging information. The comment was made that the request as it stands was at best impossible and at worst unlawful interception. It was however resolved that this TDoc was more relevant to the TSG-CN-WG3/SMG3-WPD group. It will be re-presented before that group with the suggestion that it be re-presented before the upcoming Itemised Billing Ad Hoc that will be dealing with the related subject of itemised billing in IP traffic.

Given the similarity between the issue of source application logging and itemised billing for IP traffic, CN3 concurred with SMG4 GPRS in that it would be appropriate to forward the issue to the upcoming itemised billing ad hoc (proposed by SMG1 as a result of an LS from SMG6 GPRS. Ad-hoc yet to be arranged)

In conclusion TSG-CN-WG3 commends the attached liaison to the itemised billing ad hoc in the expectation  that the combination of expertise there present can provide an authoritative opinion on this matter.
